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The Planning Advisory Committee met on April 4, 2019.  Items on the agenda included 
the election of Chair and Vice-Chair, as well as a staff report regarding a possible 
Land Use Bylaw amendment  for off-site signage in the downtown core area district.  
Further to this, a public participation opportunity has been scheduled for Wednesday, 
May 1 at 4:30 p.m. in Council Chambers. 

 

The next meeting of the Planning Advisory Committee is scheduled for May 6, 2019 at 
4:30 p.m. 

 
 
 


